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I am opposed to HB 1098, it is not about censorship but protection. At our public 

library I have seen the teen reading section become more sexualized of the past five 

years.  What once was limited to the adult section is now exposed to a much younger 

audience.  The books don't need to be removed, but separated.  In a school setting, 

the audience is already set in age and the removal of more mature material needs to 

remain an easy option as the scenarios occur.  


